
July 21, 2023  Suncadia WUTC Advice No. 23-01 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Suncadia Water Company, LLC – Original Sheet No. 11-A 

Attached for filing you will find the above referenced tariff sheet. The purpose of this filing is to 
clarify the disconnection rules for an excessive heat warning, heat advisory, an excessive heat 
watch, or similar alert made by the National Weather Service as required by Engrossing 
Substitute House Bill 1329. The rule change prevents residential customers disconnection during 
such an alert. The Commission waived the thirty-day notice and customer notification 
requirements in its Notice on June 30, 2023.  

Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following: 

eFiling 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204  
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
eFiling@nwnatural.com  

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Adam Rue 
NW NATURAL 
Rates/Regulatory Manager 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204-3038 
Phone: (626) 203-1733 
Email: adam.rue@nwnatural.com 
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